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I  am a resident of Falmouth. I have been engaged in working on bike and ped access 
is greater Portland for over 25 years. I believe that safer access is beneficial for many 
ways including for human health and the environment. I strongly support the interim 
use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian trail, as recommended 
by the Rail Use Advisory Council.


